
HB 2080 - DIGEST

Declares that the legislature intends to eliminate the
gap between grandfathered and nongrandfathered salary
districts on certificated instructional salaries over the next
four years. As a result, by school year 2011-12, it is the
intent of the legislature that all districts receive the same
base salary allocations for certificated instructional staff.


